
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

My name is Karen Moore, of 16 Harrow Lane in Yass NSW 2582. 

 

I strongly object to Veolia's Tarago Incineration proposal (Woodlawn ARC: SSD-21184278). 

 

I have many objections to this proposal, including: 

• toxic waste produced by the incinerator will poison the environment. If no toxic waste was 

produced, why not locate it closer to Sydney where the power will be used? People live in 

Tarago and the Palerang Shire - and the adjoining regions like Yass Valley where I live, and 

we don't want our local environment poisoned. 

• It has been acknowledged by the NSW Government itself that waste incinerators impact 

human health. If it knows this - and others read the Energy from Waste Infrastructure Plan - 

how can it in all good conscience be built? 

• The proposal has already caused significant negative impacts to the mental health of those 

living close to the proposed site. This will only increase if the proposal is approved. 

• If it's not safe for Sydney, it's not safe anywhere. 

I acknowledge and accept the Department's disclaimer and declaration. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Karen Moore 

16 Harrow Lane 

Yass NSW 2582 

 


